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EPC Hosts Annual Family Apple Picking Event at Melick’s Farm 
 
The Eastern Produce Council hosted its 10th Annual Apple Picking Event at Melick’s Farm in 
Oldwick, NJ on Saturday, October 5th.  With a beautiful weather as the backdrop, EPC members 
and their families enjoyed cider and doughnuts, a tractor ride up through the orchards to pick 
apples, and fresh grilled corn on the cob, hot dogs, popcorn, and camaraderie with fellow EPC 
members and the DeLorenzo family. 
 
The event was established in memory of Joe DeLorenzo, former EPC President and Hall of Fame 
Member and Director of Produce at Krasdale/Alpha1Marketing.   Joe passed away in 2014.   
  
 


